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Chair Baker and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to

comment on S.B. 2583, S.D. 1.

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) appreciates the

intent of this bill. However, DAGS would be opposed if it takes away from projects in

the administration's budget submittal.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter.


